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NOW HIRING SCHOOL CROSSING GUARDS

The City of Sault Ste. Marie is accepting
applications for School Crossing Guards for
the 23/24 school year.  Applicants must be
18 years of age or older with reliable
transportation and a valid driver’s license.
All applicants will be subject to criminal
history and background check. 

‼?$15.00 per hour with an average of 10
hours per week

Please submit the completed employment
application to:
Email: rtroyer [at] saultcity.com
Mail: City of Sault Ste. Marie - Robin R. Troyer, Deputy City Manager, 225 East Portage Avenue,
Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783

☎️Questions can be directed to Robin Troyer at rtroyer [at] saultcity.com or 906-632-5717

Click here for employment application
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